
Inaugural meeting of members – 2nd July 2013 in the new Institute.  

 

21 members of the RFH PID Support Group attended the first meeting, held in the 

clinic waiting room in the new Institute. After being welcomed by Jose Drabwell and 

shown the new facilities, including the ‘infusion ward’, there was a broad ranging 

discussion that included:  

 The importance of having a support group and a reliable website (recently 
launched)  

 Future funding of the Group’s activities   
 Unique features of the RFH PID clinic (e.g. a psychologist as part of the 

clinical team), and how these might be protected   


